2

Holy Life of Hazrat Muhammad

Hazrat Muhammad is is Allah's last Rasool. When he was born, his is noble father Hazrat Abdullah had already died. His grandfather, Hazrat Abdul Muttalib, took him is to the Holy Ka'aba, thanked Allah Almighty and prayed. To celebrate the bliss of the birth of his grandson, Hazrat Abdul Muttalib arranged a family feast. He was named "Muhammad" is This name was not given to any child before.

According to the custom of the Arabs, Hazrat Muhammad المالية stayed with Hazrat Haleema Sa'adiyah نى الله عنه who brought him المالية up as a



When he المناقبة was four, Hazrat Haleema Sa'adiyah المناقبة brought him back to Makkah, and he المناقبة started living with his المناقبة noble mother Hazrat Amna. When he المناقبة was six, his المناقبة noble mother died. At the age of eight, his المناقبة grandfather also died. After the death of grandfather, his المناقبة uncle Hazrat Abu Talib took the responsibility of his المناقبة upbringing. He المناقبة grew up under his love.

He declared Nabuwat at the age of forty and preached that the people should worship one Allah, always speak the truth and help others. He was sympathetic to the orphans, the poor and the needy of the whole of the world.

He بالمالية was sent as the biggest blessing of Allah Almighty for the entire mankind. That is why he did not take revenge from anyone. He المالية forgave even his bitterest enemies. The Quraish of Makkah broke all boundaries of cruelties upon him المالية but when Makkah was conquered, he المالية forgave all of them. His المالية life is the role model for all the humans.

EXERCISE

- 1. Answer the following questions:
 - (i) What is the name of the grandfather of Hazrat Muhammad المالية على المالي
 - (ii) How did Hazrat Muhammad treat the enemies when Makkah was conquered?
 - (iii) When did Hazrat Amina die?
 - (iv) Why was Hazrat Muhammad تا sent to the village?
 - (v) Who brought him المالية up after the death of his grandfather?
- 2. Match the statement given in the first column with the correct statement in the second column.

Hazrat Muhammad 🐲 declared Nabuwat.

by his
grandfather.

Hazrat Haleema Sa'adiyah رضى الله عنها was his

at the age of forty.

The Rasool was named "Muhammad ""

eight years.

At the time of the death of his ## grandfather, Hazrat Muhammad's ## age was

foster mother.

3.	FIII II	the blanks with the help of the following words:
	fam	ily four blessing model grandfather
	(i)	Hazrat Haleema Sa'adiyah نىلەپ brought Hazrat
		Muhammad ﷺ back to Makkah at the age of
		years.
	(ii)	Hazrat Abdul Muttalib arranged a feast to
		celebrate the birth of his grandson.
	(iii)	His 🍇 also died when he 🕸 was eight years
		old.
	(iv)	His 🐉 life is the best role for all the human.
	(v)	He 🕸 is a biggest for entire mankind.



Students should write down neatly on a chart Rasool's about speaking the truth and display it in the classroom.

Instructions for the teacher

Teachers are required to tell some more incidents from Serat-e-Rasool المناقبة ألما to the students.